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The	Feed-in	Tariff	should	properly	reflect	the	value	of	the	electricity	supplied.		It	
is	abundantly	clear	that	the	current	rate	does	no	such	thing,	and	then	to	further	
neglect	the	consumer,	when	an	outage,	planned	or	not,	occurs,	our	solar	
generation	is	also	shut	down.		Currently	the	system	is	designed	and	operated	to	
suit	and	maintain	the	status	quo.	
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